
 
 

5 March 2024 
 

 
NZK FY24 Results Announcement details 
 
New Zealand King Salmon Investments Limited (NZX and ASX: NZK) advises that it will release its results for 
the year ended 31 January 2024, prior to market opening on Wednesday 27 March 2024. 

 
This will be followed by a conference call at 10am NZT on 27 March 2024. Participants are encouraged to 
pre-register for the call to avoid delays dialing in on the day. 
 
PARTICIPANT DETAILS 
Participants can register for the conference by navigating to s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10036321-
hf86y5.html 
 
  

After registering, participants will receive their dial in number, the passcode, and a unique access PIN. This 
information will also be emailed as a calendar invitation. 

 
ENDS 

 
Contacts 
Carl Carrington, CEO, New Zealand King Salmon Investments Ltd, carl.carrington@kingsalmon.co.nz 
Ben Rodgers, CFO, New Zealand King Salmon Investments Ltd,  ben.rodgers@kingsalmon.co.nz 
 
More information can be found at www.kingsalmon.co.nz 
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